
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 
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Dear Trinity families, 

As you can see from the picture above, lots of fun was had on World Book Day this week! Thank you to everyone 

who ensured that our children looked fabulous on the day. I’m sure you will agree that all of our staff looked great 

too! 

 

As you will have seen on the ‘Dates for your Diary’ section of the newsletter, parents’ evenings are fast 

approaching. We will have the boards out in the playground for parents to sign up from Monday 14th March. 

These evenings are a great chance to find out how your child is progressing and how we can work together to 

support their learning. Miss K, who is the Inclusion Leader, will also have a board if you would like to talk to her 

about anything related to SEN or schemes like Lexia. As ever, I will be available in the hall if you would like to ask 

me anything.     

 

Thank you to everyone who filled in our photography questionnaire. Myself and Mr Wills are looking over them 

and will let you know about any decisions related to this in the future.  

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Friday 5th March 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Fri 18th March—Sports relief dress 

up day 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

Wed 23rd March—9:30am—Easter 

service at St Swithun’s 

Thur 24th March—

last day (this is a half 

day—1:15pm pick 

up) 

Spelling Homework: 

A big thank you to all parents and friends 

who helped children learn their spellings this 

week. A reminder to ensure your child brings 

in their booklet on 

the day of their test 

so that scores can 

be recorded. Please 

see your class 

teacher if you have 

any questions. 

Sports Relief: 

On Friday 18th March, we will be sup-

porting Sports Relief. We have a great 

day planned, full of sporting activities, 

as well as some potential baking. We 

will be ask-

ing every-

one to con-

tribute £1 in 

order to 

dress up. 

The theme 


